
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
ATVMB Receives Approval on Pilot Trail Project 
 
South Eastern, Manitoba – June 13, 2014 – The All Terrain Vehicle Association 
of Manitoba (ATVMB), in conjunction with Manitoba Conservation, is pleased to 
announce the approval of a pilot trail system in South Eastern Manitoba. 
 
On Tuesday, May 13, 2014, ATVMB met with Manitoba Conservation to continue 
previous discussions related to the development of a trail system in the Province 
of Manitoba.  
 
As a first step towards the eventual goal of a province wide trail system, 
Manitoba Conservation has approved the proposal for a pilot trail system in the 
Woodridge and surrounding area.  
 
ATVMB views this as a positive step towards their goal of a province wide trail 
system. The association and its member clubs look forward to working with 
Manitoba Conservation in the development and management of a trail program. 
 
The All Terrain Vehicle Association of Manitoba was formed in 2009 in 
recognition of the need for an official organization representing the interests of 
ATV enthusiasts. ATVMB acts as the official liaison between the Manitoba 
Government and ATV users in Manitoba. For more information about ATVMB, 
please visit www.atvmb.ca 
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